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IEEE Orlando Section

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Meeting time: September 11th, 2007

Meeting location: DeVry University

Meeting begins: 6:30 PM, Meeting ends: 8:47 PM
Meeting attendance: 12, IEEE Members: 12, Guest: 0
Host: Dr. Donghui Wu, Section Vice Chair
1. Approved August Meeting Minutes with some minor corrections.
2. Section Chair Mr. Steve Karlovic sent a letter reporting that Dr. Kalpathy Sundaram would attend the upcoming Florida Council Meeting. 

3. Section Vice Chair Dr. Donghui Wu will be responsible for the banquet in October or November 2007. Date and location are TBD.  

4. Section Treasure Jeff Tussey reported that Section Investment as the end of July has bank account balance of $34,763 and section IEEE investment fund balance of $62,531. The total budget for Orlando Section is $18,870. 
5. Computer Chapter Chair Ghaith Haddad reported that the first DVP lecture information was posted on the IEEE Orlando Section website.
6. ED Chapter Chair Slavica Malobabic reported: separate ED from CPMT; act as the interim chair for CPMT for 90 days; find potential leaders for CPMT. 
7. DeVry Student branches: biomedical students want to set up a student chapter. 

8. UCF Student branches proposed 3 graduate scholarships of $1,000 each and 4 undergraduate scholarships of $500 each. A banner for UCF student chapter is requested.   

9. Mr. Tom Wandeloski reported that there is no award for undergraduates this year. It was approved by the Executive Committee that there are two awards for graduate students, one award for outstanding engineer, and one award for outstanding engineering educator. 
10. There will be an IEEE membership drive at UCF on Oct. 2nd, 2007.  The Executive Committee approved up to $400 for refreshment and up to $150 for parking.
11. Kalpathy Sundaram reported his experience in the 2007 IEEE USA Meeting in Phoenix, AZ.
12. George McClure mentioned the patent reform.   

13. New business: Tom Wandeloski discussed different student scholarship allocations methods, scholarship criteria, and application deadlines. The Executive Committee approved that up to five student scholarships will be made each year.  The total award should be no more than 10% of Section Investment Fund. Two graduate scholarships of $1,000 each and three undergraduate scholarships of $1,000 each are recommended. The exact number of scholarships will be determined at the discretion of the award committee. The Executive Committee approved that there would be an amendment to the bylaw regarding the scholarship. 
